
Thayne Elementary   
School Day: 7:45 am - 2:30 pm

May 2025

May 2: 
No School
May 5: 
Class Placement Input Applications 
Due
May 5-9: 
Teacher Appreciation Week
May 9: 
*Husky Rally 2 pm 
*Last day to check out library 
books
May 11: 
Mother’s Day
May 14: 
LCSD#2 School Board Meeting
May 15: 
*3rd grade WYTOPP celebration at 
Star Valley Station in Afton
*2nd grade Poetry & Pancakes
*All library books are due back to 
the school
May 16: 
No School
May 20: 
Wyoming Reads
May 21: 
*1st grade Fish Hatchery
*3rd grade Star Valley Days
May 22: 
*2nd grade Shumway Farms
*Last day to earn honor reader

May 23: 
No School
May 28: 
Kindergarten Celebration and  
Music Performance
May 29: 
Field Day
May 30:
Last day of school early release 
time 10:20 am
August 19:
4-6pm Back to School Night

Every year, we ask families to complete an online registration to ensure that we have the 
most accurate and up-to-date information for you and your student(s). This process is 
essential for several important reasons:
Student Records
- Accurate information helps us maintain current records, ensuring student safety and 
effective communication.
Policy Acknowledgment 
- During registration, you'll review and agree to the latest school policies. This helps 
ensure both you and your student are informed about current guidelines and 
expectations.
Class Placement
- Early registration helps us plan class assignments, allocate resources, and build balanced 
schedules.
How to Register: The process is entirely online and completed through our student 
information system, Infinite Campus. You can access the registration portal here:   
https://tech.lcsd2.org/online-registration-vers2/
Your cooperation ensures a smooth and successful start to the new school year. Thank 
you for being a valued part of our school community!

HUSKY HEADLINES

We want to give a sincere thank you to some truly amazing people who go above and 
beyond for our school community. To Kelsey Wood, Kala Bailey, Mindy De Niz, and 
Stephanie Roberts—your tireless efforts and daily support made the Thayne Elementary 
Food Drive a success. Your dedication, organization, and kindness help ensure our 
students and families feel seen, supported, and cared for. We couldn’t do it without you!
To Butch and Jill Roberts—thank you for your generous donation to our student body and 
your continued support of Thayne Elementary. Your kindness continues to make a lasting 
impact, and we’re so grateful for your ongoing partnership and belief in our mission.
We also want to recognize the incredible parents and families who selflessly donated 
items or money to this year’s food drive. Thanks to your generosity, we collected over 
1,900 items and raised more than $1,000 to bless families in our community. Your 
compassion and willingness to give make all the difference.
And finally, a big shoutout to our friends at Swift Creek High 
School for stepping in to help with the heavy lifting. Their 
hard work loading and transporting all the donated goods 
to our local food bank was a huge help. It’s the caring hearts 
of this amazing community that make Thayne Elementary 
such a special place. Thank you to everyone who helped 
make this event a success!

Thank You for Making a Difference!

Our school collected 1,910 
items and $1,202 in monetary 
donations for our local food 
banks! Classes with the 
most donations earned a 
donut party!

Kindergarten Mrs. Robinson
1st Grade Ms. Wolfley
2nd Grade Mrs. Turner
3rd Grade Mr. Kennington 

Classes with the most donations:Total donations:

2025-2026 Student Online Registration is now open!
Looking Ahead

https://tech.lcsd2.org/online-registration-vers2/


Kindergarten
Brylinski, Hilary
McGrath, Paige
Robinson, McKenna
Rosales, Janice
Wagner, Kaycee
New Teacher
Special Education
Baki, Jennifer

1st Grade
Kearsley, Ellie
Matijczyk, Annette
Osmond, Jamie
Simpson, Annisa
Wolfley, Emily

Special Education
New Teacher

2nd Grade
Cox, Becky
Hicks, Grayson
Parry, Tami
Reckling, Heather
Turner, Bonnie

Special Education
Palmer, Mica

3rd Grade
Bates, Holly
Brasseaux, Toni
Buchanan, Trevor
Kennington, Carbon
Kinn, Angela

Special Education
Nield, Jackie

3rd Grade Star Valley Days:
Wednesday, May 21, Thayne third graders will be joining Afton and Cokeville third graders at the Afton Fairgrounds for Star Valley Days. 
Here they will learn about the rich history of Star Valley at the Daughter of the Pioneers and Big Barn Museum where they will hear 
stories all about the first settlers of Star Valley. They will get to see a real working dog rounding up cattle in the rodeo arena. They will 
even get to take a wagon ride pulled by draft horses, as well as try their hand at calf roping. Yeehaw!

3rd Grade:
1st Honors:
Ella Simpson
Elmer Roberts
Ruger Binon
Heith Merritt
Dominic Anschuetz
Dagan Yang Burnett
June Robinson
Tibor Frassinelli
Clayton Geranen
2nd Honors:
Stella Boogaard
3rd Honors:
Christopher Varela
 4th Honors:
Adelaide Rentschler
2nd Grade:
1st Honors:
Oakley Wagner
Anna Crowther     

May 1819, the first trading post in Wyoming was established by the American Fur Company at Fontenelle’s Post on Green River.

All 
remaining 

items in 
lost and 

found after 
May 30th 

will be 
donated.

Oh parents, dear parents, the school year's pretty much done,
But before we are released for some summertime fun,
There’s one little task we must beg you to do —
Our Lost and Found is bursting, and it’s calling for you!

We’ve got sweatshirts and hoodies (a couple are blue),
A football, some lunch boxes (a few sort of smell new). 
Water bottles, gloves, and hats have been piled —
Perhaps some of these treasures belong to your child?

A parade of lone socks, a backpack or three,
A jacket that has been here since late January.
That hair bow looks familiar — could it be yours?
Oh please check it out now, before we lock all the doors!

If your child came home missing half of their gear,
Chances are, it’s been waiting for months right here.
So swing by the hallway and take a quick peek,
Because all unclaimed items are leaving in May, the last week!

Let’s wrap up the year with a clean, tidy end —
Come rescue lost stuff, for your little friend.
The last bell’s going to ring, so don’t miss your chance,
Or those gloves will be doing a Donation Dance!

Thayne Elementary’s Reading Under the Stars Family Literacy Night was truly out of this world! Over 90 families attended 
the event, completing six literacy-themed missions — from flashlight reading and story creation to constellation crafts and a 
journey through the StarLab.
Students collected stickers in their Reading Passports and proudly 
earned their Official Star Reader Certificates at the Mission 
Accomplished Photo Booth.
One parent shared,
“The kids had a blast, literally! They enjoyed every activity and 
even wanted to double back and do them multiple times… My 
kids actually came home and did their reading with flashlights – 
inspired by literacy night!”

Another added,
“Literacy Night was a ‘Blast off’ into space! The kids enjoyed each unique station 
and checking off their mission cards. The star dome was amazing for all ages and 
made it feel like you could reach the stars!” ⭐
Thank you to our incredible staff, volunteers, and families who made this night a stellar 
success!

Honor Readers

🚀 Reading Under the Stars: Mission Accomplished!

For a 
complete 
list of 
current 
faculty visit 
the school 
website at 
thayne.lcsd
2.org or
https://thayne.lcsd2.org/elem
entor-6602/

https://thayne.lcsd2.org/elementor-6602/
https://thayne.lcsd2.org/elementor-6602/

